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The CBC`s just released position paper “STRENGTHENING CANADIAN CULTURE IN A DIGITAL WORLD” makes a compelling case for public broadcasting in Canada. 
Among its several recommendations, one stands out as bold and exciting. It involves moving away from advertising as a source of CBC funding.   When the CBC competes for the same commercial revenue as private broadcasters, its programming is not sufficiently differentiated from what is available on commercial platforms, leading taxpayers to question why the CBC is subsidized at all.  
A virtually commercial free CBC requires a new funding model, involving a larger Parliamentary appropriation, more or less in line with a 2008 recommendation from Parliament`s Canadian Heritage Committee. Even so, the per capita public subsidy would be lower than what public broadcasters receive in other countries such as Great Britain.  This is doable. I hope that Canadians will give the matter serious consideration.
Canadian private broadcasters now enjoy various kinds of direct and indirect public subsidies. These, as well as certain Canadian content requirements, could be scaled back. Such measures, coupled with access to the advertising revenue pool vacated by the CBC, would help them.  
Once the CBC ceases to chase advertising dollars, it can concentrate on its core mandate, which is to offer high quality distinctive Canadian programming, which would raise the bar for all broadcasters, thus realizing its potential to serve as "the anchor for Canada`s cultural ecosystem."  This is also consistent with the Heritage Committee`s reaffirmation of "the importance of public broadcasting as an essential instrument for promoting, preserving and sustaining Canadian culture."  
